
Greg Edds, Chairman                                                   Aaron Church, County Manager  

Jim Greene, Vice- Chairman                      Carolyn Barger, Clerk to the Board  

Mike Caskey                       John W. Dees, II, County Attorney  

Judy Klusman 

Craig Pierce 

 

Rowan County Board of Commissioners 
130 West Innes Street ∙ Salisbury, NC 28144 

Telephone 704-216-8180 ∙ Fax 704-216-8195 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Rowan County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday,  
September 7, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., or, as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard.  The hearing 
will be held in the J. Newton Cohen, Sr. Room, located on the 2nd floor of the J. Newton Cohen, Sr.  
Rowan County Administration Building, 130 West Innes Street, Salisbury, NC 28144. 
 
In accordance with the North Carolina General Statute § 20-169, the purpose of the public hearing 
will be to receive comments on an Ordinance Approving a Temporary Lane Closure on US 
Highway 29 for the purpose of facilitating a 5K Run Special Event scheduled for September 24, 
2022.  The temporary closure will involve one southbound lane on US Highway 29 from the Town 
of Spencer’s corporate limits to NC Finishing Lane.  The temporary closure will begin at 4:00 pm 
and end at approximately 6:00 pm.. 
 
All persons interested in proposed Ordinance are invited to attend this public hearing and present 
their views. Individuals with disabilities who need modifications to access the services or public 
meetings of the Rowan County Board of Commissioners may contact the Board of Commissioners 
Office three (3) days prior to the meeting by calling 704-216-8181 or by utilizing the North Carolina 
relay number at 1-800-735-2962 (English) or 1-888-825-6570 (Spanish).  For additional 
communication options consult:  https://relaync.com 
 
This the 16th day of August, 2022. 
 

  
        
 

Carolyn Barger, MMC, NCMCC 
       Clerk to the Board 
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